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December 19, 2023

President Brandi Rai

Alberta School Councils' Association
Suite 207, 11010 - 142 Street NW
Edmonton, AB T5N 2R1

Dear President Rai,

On behalf of Northern Lights Public Schools (NLPS) Board of Trustees, | would like to
express our sincere appreciation to the Alberta School Councils’ Association (ASCA) for
facilitating the Fundraising Association Fundamental Principles & Financial Practices
workshop for our School Councils.

The session was offered two nights in a row in different locations and was available to
parficipants on both ends of the division. Based on feedback from the School Council
members and division staff that attended, the workshop was exceptionally insightful
and offered practical guidance, and our schools’ fundraising groups were very
interested and receptive to the things they've learned.

We look forward to working together to bring other great learning opportunities to our
division and appreciate the valuable resources that ASCA provides.

Sincerely,
Karen Packard
Board Chair
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